
St Gabriel’s Church, 

Aldersbrook 
www.stgabrielsaldersbrook.org.uk 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Sunday 1st August 

 

8.30 am Holy Communion 

Celebrant Rev. Jane Quinton  

 

10am Parish Eucharist 

Celebrant Rev. Jane Quinton  

Preacher Fr. Mark Kenny 

Hymns: 319, 163, (82), 221 

 

This Week 

 

Open Church 

10 - 12noon Open for private 

prayer on Tuesday and Thursday 

 

5pm Evening Prayer 

Monday to Friday - On zoom only 

 

Fr Martyn is away this week. 

 

Tuesdays 

1.30 to 3 Knit and Natter in the 

Hall 

 

Wednesdays 

9.30am Weekly Prayer Hour 

For more details contact Rev Jane 

janequinton@hotmail.com 

 

11am Holy Communion 

In church, on zoom & YouTube 

 

Thursdays 

10:30-11:30am Connection/Tai 

Chi £5-£6 a session to cover costs. 

All are welcome. See Amelia for 

details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Treasure Hunt  

In August we will again be 

running a treasure hunt in the 

Aldersbrook and Wanstead area 

with a new route and new clues. 

Tickets are £5, available in church 

from Sunday 15th August onwards 

or online through Eventbrite (see 

link below). 

You will receive a clue sheet to 

complete in your own time and at 

your own pace. 

For further details please contact 

Neville Brewis via 

nfbrewis@yahoo.co.uk  or mobile 

07769 725687. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/st-

gabriels-treasure-hunt-summer-

2021-tickets-162411450019 

 

St Gabriel’s Fruit & Veg Show  

£5 for up to 5 entries with prizes 

for each category & £20 garden 

voucher for best in show. Further 

details can be obtained from 

Gaynor Ghenry057@aol.com  

 

Foodbank Update 

Thank you for your donations to 

the foodbank. If you are 

wondering what to buy there is a 

current shortage of tinned fish, 

tinned meat, rice, jam and 

puddings. Your support is very 

much appreciated. Helen and the 

team. 

 
Items for weekly notices need to 

submitted by Thursday evening. 

(sarabertrand47@gmail.com)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Holiday Club 

Huge thank you to all the 

volunteers who helped during the 

last week, with a special mention 

to Amelia, Becca and Jane. 

 

St Gabriel’s rotas 

We will soon restart Sunday teas 

& cakes along with Sidespeople at 

10am & Brass cleaners. Will you 

sign up to share in these duties on 

a rota? Please add your name to 

the list if you can serve on any of 

these rotas 

 

Tuesday 3rd August 

2-3pm Bereavement café at St 

Mary’s Woodford 

 

For Our Prayers 

 

For those who are sick: 

Joyce Beasley, Frances Bonnick, 

Sara Booker, Karl Brooks, Ann 

Brown, Keith Childs, Dermot 

Devine, Pauline Duncombe, Peter 

Ellis, John Filer, Martin Griffiths, 

John Henry, Phyllis Lehreman, 

John Mitchell, George Moule, Iain 

Palfreman, Jean Salter, Christine 

Shannon, Grace Sparks, Mariya 

Stoilova, Thelma Thomas, Revd 

Pat Wallson, Anita Watts, Mary 

Watts, Cynthia Williams, Rubecca 

Williams, Johnno Woods & Karl. 

 

For those whose anniversaries 

occur at this time  

Harold Cocksedge, Violet 

Maudsley, Marian Newbold 
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